
January 25, 2020 — Northland College 

We’re excited to announce the 4th Annual Taste of the Bay! This fundraising 

event for The BRICK Ministries, co-sponsored by Northland College, will be 

a fun evening featuring samples of food from restaurants all over the area. 

Thank you for considering joining us as one of our sponsors. 

Sponsors are key to making our event a success! 

Tiered sponsorship levels available.  Please contact us to craft a sponsorship 

that promotes your unique business. 

Liz Seefeldt at director.thebrick@centurytel.net or (715)682-7425 ext. 2. 

Thank you for your support of The BRICK’s work to serve low income 

members of our community! 
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